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Speech and Hearing Professionals Board 
 
 
 
December 13, 2021 
 
 
Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Office of the Lt. Governor Jon Husted 

Common Sense Initiative  

77 South High Street, 30th Floor  

Columbus OH 43215-6117 

 

RE:  CSI Review – Five Year Review- No Change (OAC 4753-1-03; 4753-3-02; 4753-3-03; 4753-3-

04; 4753-3-05; 4753-3-06; 4753-3-07; 4753-3-09; 4753 3-10; 4753-5-02; 4753-6-01; 4753-7-01; 4753-

7-02; 4753-7-03; 4753-10-03; 4753-11-01; 4753-11-02;4753-11-03; 4753-11-04; and 4753-11-05) 

 

Dear Mr. Wittkorn: 

 

This correspondence is in follow-up to our conversation and my e-mail regarding the withdrawal and 

intent to refile rules 3753-3-10 and 4753-7-02 to correct a statutory reference in both rules.  This will 

confirm that the update is technical in nature and does not change the substance of either rule.  Attached, 

please find the rules showing the updates that will be refiled with JCARR today.  I will use the same BIA 

analysis, your CSI memorandum dated December 6, 2021 for the above-referenced five year rule review 

package, and this updated agency response.   

 

If there are any questions, please feel free to let me know. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Gregg B. Thornton, Esq. 

Executive Director 
 
Attch. – 4753-3-10 and 4753-7-02 
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